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Memorandum To:  Pre-Bid Meeting Attendees    
 
From:      Bryan Rhodes  
   Capital Projects Project Manager 
    
Subject:         Addendum #2  

 
Date:               November 14, 2022 
 
 
 
TEDC Replace Chiller #2 
 
Addendum #2 Question and Clarification 

Question: Regarding the refrigerant in the existing Chiller: Do you wish to keep the refrigerant? If so, 
who will be providing the Refrigerant containers? 

Answer: BRCC does not want the refrigerant. The evacuated refrigerant will belong to the Contractor and 
will be the Contractor’s responsibility to take the refrigerant with him and dispose of off-site. It will be 
the responsibility of the Contractor to provide all equipment, materials, and tanks to perform the proper 
decommission/refrigerant evacuation per OSHA Standards as part of the project. 

 


